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Back to School 28 Feb  

Year 2 Think Tank Trip 1 Mar  

Parent Meetings 2-3 Mar 

World Book Day 3 Mar 

Comic Relief (non-uniform) 18 Mar 

Year 4 Think Tank Trip 24 Mar 

EYFS Tiny Town Trip 7 Apr 

 

Manor Residential 

Year 6 children have had a fabulous time at 
the Manor Residential and we look forward   
to hearing all their stories when we come 

back after half term! 
 

If you haven’t yet signed up for your Year 5 
child to go next February, drop us an email 
during  the half term so we can put them 
down  for a space as soon as we’re back! 

Crossing Patrol 

Today was Mrs Spencer’s last day 

with us as crossing patrol - we 

wish her all the best.   

Unfortunately there hasn’t been 

any uptake on the advert as yet 

so please see overleaf if you’re          

interested in the role. 

Unfortunately this means there will be no 

crossing patrol for the foreseeable, so 

please remind children to be extra careful! 

Parent Consultation 

Meetings (2 & 3 March) 

Thank you to everyone for      

booking their parent consultation 

time slot.  The new system 

seemed to work really well and within the first 24hrs 

we had over 200 slots booked so we’re assuming it was 

easy for everyone to use too. 

Appointments will be made on Teams using your child’s 

welearn login so please make sure you can access it    

before the day of your appointment! 

 

 

 

 

Well Done and Thank You  

We raised a total of £220! 

Times Tables Rock Stars & Bug Club 

A quick reminder that your child still has 

access to both Times Tables Rock Stars and 

Bug Club.   

 

They are a great way to help learn those 

times tables & grow their reading! 

 

Both programs can be accessed at home via 

a mobile phone app and/or PC/laptop. 

 

If children have forgotten or misplaced their login 

details please ask their teacher or the school office. 



     

 

World Book Day - Dress Up! 

Thursday 3 March  
 

This year children are invited to come to school dressed 
as a word or book character of their choice on Thursday 

3 March 2022.   
 

There is also an exciting 
whole school 'Story Jar' 

competition for children to 
take part in - see separate 

flyer for details! 


